

3 teams now formed registered 14-13-13 at the moment with 2 goalies each

REGISTRATION

All roster coincide with my team selections, and all coaches have proper qualifications.
Applying for two overage players to come back to play, one on A team one on C team

Since the overage enquiry, I have had 2 local players contact me in the last day 1/2 to join C team. As it stands right now I do not want to register any more players until our overage is approved. AS registering the late ones will only hurt these two boys that waited till everything was done to see if they had a spot. Mostly because the numbers are a big factor to overage approval. I feel these local boys that are of age, should have come forward sooner, and we can deal with it when the overage is complete. One player told me he had a guaranteed spot? Cause one of the coaches told him that? I have had a discussion Sandra with HA and she feels this is the wisest decision, and agrees with me.

TIERING

CAHL for A team, NCMHA for B team, NCMHA for C team

A team begins tiering this weekend 2 away games played exhibition Sylvan A won 9-2

B team has played 1 game against 3C's 1 2-2 tie

C team has played 2 games both wins 17-1 against Sylvan B 5-1 against 3C 2

No idea where tiering will end up at NC

TOURNAMENT

Tournament is a go with 8 out of 48 players parent present for meeting ? Got a decent group to be committee, should be very doable

Already fielding many emails and trying to organize, in future director should be warned when an address is going on a public site. To date I have taken 65 emails for tournament.

COACHES COMMENTS

I did not get a email out to coaches till this morning, and have had no time to call the last while, just getting midget started.

I do know the B team needs more players and coaches???

The C team might be overfull soon, but I cannot see any players moving up from C to B.

~~Also the only one that should do that is Director, director helper, president (seeing how head coach of B's President, one other should stand in)~~

~~He~~ feels the C coach should be consulted on these locals coming back that have not played in 2-3 years.

He feels.